
 

Please PASS SCR 4006 – Please PASS SB 2331 !!  

 

As a resident and tax paying constituent of ND, I have watched with fear and concern 

over the recent treatment of the Wild Horse Herd at Theodore Roosevelt National Park.  

It appears that the NPS is adamant about either removing the horses from the Park or 

sterilizing them into extinction with the overuse of Gonacon, which I adamantly oppose.  

These horses have as much right to be here as we do and I’m rightfully concerned about 

maintaining a genetically viable horse herd.  

Also – PLEASE take the Damn Collars OFF the 15 mares that have been wearing these 

since the Oct 2024 roundup, with NO plans to remove them until the batteries wear 

down, which could take YEARS.  Unsightly and Dangerous!! 

Thank you, 

Gabriella Theodore  

730 9th St North #23 Fargo, ND 58102  

 


